PRAYER TOPICS
WEEK BEGINNING 14" November 2022

At the beginning of this week I will be several miles away prayfully seeing some of God's
wonderful creation. I hopefully will be able to visit the Darwin Centre and see some of his theories
of evolution. I will be able to see some of his work on genetics, always knowing that our wonderful
God was the one in charge of all creation.

This week let it be a week of praise for what God has done and is going to do.

Thank God for the wonders of His creation from the smallest microbes to the largest whale, from
the smallest flower to the tallest tree, from the deepest ocean to the highest mountain from the
wonders of our small galaxy to all the galaxies together.

Thank God that we have people who are capable of developing cures for such awful things as
Cancer. New developments on that may not give hope for those suffering at the moment, but in the
near future people will be able to take advantage of these developments. Thank God for science
and scientists.

Thank God for each other, in the Fellowship we are all different, but we are all beautifully made.
Science can tell us how we are formed but not why. Only God knows why things happened and for
what reason. He sees the Big Picture. Thank God that we are in His hands.

At the end of this week we start a week of prayer, which is the “Out” part of the “Up, In, Out”
theme. We will be praying for the things in the Fellowship that have an impact on the Family which
is Church and on the Town. We will also be praying for schools and businesses of the Town and
surrounding area. I know that we can all pray for these things at home, but if you can spare one
hour to go to the Sanctuary you will find that it is a special place. There are no distractions (phone,
dogs, TV etc) so you can be alone with God . I personally have found that space really special.
There is peace and God's presence is tangible.

There is also a Church Meeting.

God Bless
Richard.



